Dear MRC Supporter,
For 49 years, the right-to-life cause has been relentless in confronting the most horrific decision ever issued by the Supreme Court. 
We knew a great wrong was being done to the most vulnerable among us. We also knew the Constitution contained no “right to privacy” and that the decision was political and not legal and thus subject to being overturned if a determined group of citizens dedicated to life and the rule of law worked hard enough and smart enough to make it happen.
We also knew life begins in the womb.
We protested peacefully. We supported candidates who shared our views. We insisted our elected representatives treat life as a make-or-break issue when considering judicial nominations.
We endured defeats. We stood steadfast against the preposterously underhanded tactics of the left – the unproven tales of the Anita Hills and Christine Blasey-Fords, the racist attacks on Amy Coney Barrett’s family. We built our own media to counter the left’s lies.
And now, our patience and hard work have paid off with a great victory. The struggle now moves to the states, where it should have been all along. Now there will be 50 separate battles. The pro-life movement must become 50 pro-life movements.
The pro-abortion movement is viewing this struggle differently and dangerously. They have no intention of trying to win through legal means, as pro-life forces did. They’re not waiting 49 years either. They want action now, and they are not just willing to get violent; they are going to get violent to get their way.
And unlike the pro-life movement, which has been alternately ignored and scorned by the pro-abortion media since Roe was issued in 1973, the violent radicals will have leftist corporate media that sympathize with their rage. 
In fact, the violence has already begun. A group that calls itself Jane’s Revenge has taken responsibility for more than a dozen attacks on churches and women’s health clinics around the country over the past two months. The group released a statement that says “the leash is off,” it has demonstrated how “easy and fun it is to attack,” and subsequent attacks “may not come in the form of something so easily cleaned up as fire and graffiti.”
One might think a domestic terrorist group threatening mass casualty events would be a major news event. But radical leftist corporate media devoted all of 77 seconds to this story, MSNBC gave it 2 ½ minutes, and none of them mentioned the words “Jane’s Revenge.”
CNN did mention Jane’s Revenge, but only when the CEO of one of the attacked health centers mentioned the group. Then, despite numerous examples of the group claiming credit, CNN’s reporter said, “What makes you think it was this group Jane’s Revenge that attacked your facility?”
When the CEO pointed out the obvious, the reporter veered even farther off course. “Who exactly is Jane’s Revenge is still unclear,” she said. “The group, if they’re a group at all, remains anonymous.”
As I write this, there have already been 69 violent attacks on pro-life organizations, churches, and people. And this is just the beginning. 
MRC will use every resource at our disposal to cover the decision and its fallout. Expect the media to proselytize for the left. Expect Big Tech to attempt to control the narrative, steering users to pro-abortion narratives.  
We will NOT let them get away with it.
You will see the leftist pro-abortion forces for who we all know they are: violent extremists, children who balk and sulk when they do not get their way. Their thirst for death over life is palpable, grotesque, and sad. 
It will be ugly before it gets better. 
MRC will be there every step of the way with direct reporting from Washington D.C., through CNSNews. MRCTV will have boots on the ground, cameras rolling, covering both the pro-life supporters and pro-abortion protestors. Our News Analysis and NewsBusters divisions will cover media bias and mischaracterizations of the ruling. Free Speech America will hold Big Tech’s feet to the fire. 
We will fill in the gaps and bring the truth to the American people.
We sincerely hope that cooler heads will prevail, but if 35 years of doing this work tell us anything, we are not hopeful. We will hold the media accountable for spreading hate and discord and the violence their goading and deceit will bring. 
Be safe, keep the faith, and God bless,
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